
 

 

 

 

We love to support our DC Dancers 

that our performing on their high 

school drill teams! Each drill team 

host a dance clinic. First up is Cy-Fair 

Brigade and Bridgeland Belles.  

 

We will make sure to share 

information about our other drills 

teams soon!  

 

Click here to sign up for the Cy-Fair 

Brigade Clinic on September 6! 

 

Click her to sign up for the 

Bridgeland Belle clinic on October 4.  
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Our Mission 
The mission of Dance Central, LLC is to 

educate, inspire, and motivate students of 

all ages and levels by providing quality 

technical instruction. In addition, Dance 

Central seeks to develop self-esteem, 

responsibility, self discipline and setting  

& achieving goals. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Studio Closed: We are closed on Monday, September 1st in observance of Labor 
Day! 
 
Dance Central is paperless!  Have you logged into your account to review and sign 
our policies and update your personal information? Please make sure to double 
check your dancers’ grade, birthdate, and school! From your personal account you 
may also make a payment. If you received this newsletter electronically you 
already have an account. Please do not create a 2nd account. Click here to log into 
your account. 
 
Policy & Procedure Guide: Our Policy and Procedure guide was sent electronically 
to the email we have on file. The front office has hard copies if you would like a 
copy.  
 

Class Schedules / Placements:  The first few weeks of classes we will be 

evaluating class placements. If we see that your child needs to be placed in a 
different class, we will notify you. We are hoping all class changes will be 
completed by September 18.  
 
Monthly Statements/Credit Card Payment 
Statements are emailed to the account on file a few days before the first of every 
month, giving you time to review your account balance. If you are enrolled in 
automatic payments, the full balance will be charged to your card on the first of 
the month. If the first falls on a Sunday or a holiday your credit card will be charged 
on the next business day. September tuition will be charged on Tuesday, 
September 2. 
 
If you signed up for automatic payments but they are not working, there could be a 
few possible reasons.  

1. You may not have checked the box in your account profile authorizing us 
to charge your card.  

2. The card entered may have expired. 
Please let us know if you need any help-we’re happy to assist.  
 
Dress Code: Our dress code policies are outlined in our Policy and Procedure guide. 
That guide was emailed to the account email on file. Please let us know if you have 
not received it and we would be happy to email you another copy. We also have 
hard copies at the front desk. Quick reminders: no butterfly shorts, running shorts 
or crop tops/sports bras only.  
 
Arriving/Departing: Students should wear street shoes to and from the studio. Please 
plan on dropping off students 5 to 10 minutes before their class starts. Dancers need 
time to put their dance shoes on and get mentally and physically ready for class. 
Parents should pick up students 5 to 10 minutes after their class time is finished. 
Dancers will need to get their dance bag, put their shoes away and say goodbye to their 
friends and teachers. When everyone adheres to pick up and drop off times, the 
process will go smoothly and will help alleviate traffic concerns. Please also be mindful 
of the speed limit on Jarvis (30mph). When dropping off/picking up, please pull your car 
up all the way forward to the end of the sidewalk (still allowing a space for cars to come 
out of the side lot) Do not stop at the main double doors. We are trying to get as many 
cars off of Jarvis as possible. If your dancer has class until 9:00 or 9:15 please pull into a 
parking spot while you wait for your dancer.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 News to Share… 

Office Hours are 
 

Monday-Friday 
4:00-8:00 

 
 

 
 

Account Charges 

Sometimes dancers might want/need 

something from our front desk and they 

don’t have cash. We have the option to 

have that charge added to your account. If 

you are interested in having this available 

for your dancer, please fill out this form. 

No action is necessary if you do not want 

your dancer to have this option.  
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